
Families First launch  
in Dacorum 

 

What can I expect? 
This drop in event will provide opportunities to: 
 

hear how Families First is transforming 
early help support for families 

 

learn about services that are supporting 
families in Dacorum 

 

network with other early help colleagues 
in the Families First Market Place 

 

attend workshops* covering topics such 
as: 

       - The Early Help Module (EHM) 
       - Referral Processes 
       - Families First Portal 
       - Triage and Action & Impact 
 
*Details & timings of workshops will be released closer to 
the event date, please register your interest to ensure you 
receive updates 

When?  
13 June 2018 
9am – 1pm 
 

Where? 
The Forum, Dacorum 
Borough Council 

How can I get involved? 
1. You can attend the event 

This is a drop in event, but please do register your interest! 
 
 

2. You can host a market stall for your service 
When requesting to host a market stall please include a short description of 

your service. 
 

To register your interest or if you’d like to host a market stall send an email to: 

FamiliesFirst.Support@hertfordshire.gov.uk 
 
 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/familiesfirst 

A buffet lunch will be provided! 
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